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Six reels of current county probate records also were added to the Microfilm Col-
lection of the Hall of Records. Five of these reels were filmed by our staff and the
remaining one was received from Hall and McChesney.

In addition to the above, we began filming the first-reader file of bills and joint
resolutions of the Department of Legislative Reference which begins in 1918. This
project will be kept current and will provide valuable microfilm copies of this rare
material for both the Hall of Records and the Department of Legislative Reference.



